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Staff Selection Commission 

                                                                                                                                        

NOTICE 

 

 The Commission is closely monitoring the 

conduct of the ongoing Combined Graduate Level  

Examination (Tier-I), 2017 for all the Batches.  The 

Commission is seized of the matter that with 

regard to the examination conducted on 10th 

August, 2017 (Batch-II) (13.15 Hrs to 14.15 Hrs), 

the candidates faced problem in viewing one 

quantitative aptitude question, wherein a part of 

the question was not visible.    

The Commission would take appropriate action 

on this specific issue so as to ensure that no 

candidate is put to any disadvantage on this 

account. 

 

 

 

       Under Secretary (C-II) 

11th August, 2017. 


